
 Friday 8th March 2024 
 

What’s happening at your school… Read on... 

 Edge Hill Academy 
 

Believe and Achieve, Shine Everyday 
 

~ Community Newsletter ~ 

Address: Sycamore Road, Stapenhill, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE15 9NX 
01283 247440.  Email: office@edgehill.fierte.org  

Dear Parents, 
   
I just want to remind you about the ongoing parent survey that we recently 
shared. If you have already completed the survey, we thank you for your 
time and valuable input. If you haven’t had the chance yet, we would like to 
emphasise the importance of your participation. 
 

Your feedback is crucial to us. It provides us with insights into our strengths 
and areas where we can improve. Each response adds to our understanding of 
the collective experience of our parent community. The larger the dataset, 
the more accurately we can identify key successes and areas that need    
attention. 
 

We understand that everyone is busy and it might be tempting to let such 
surveys pass by. However, please remember that your voice matters. Your 
perspective can make a real difference in shaping the future direction of our 
school. 
 

The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete and your     
responses will remain completely anonymous. We are interested in hearing 
your honest opinions. 
 

Please help us in our mission to provide the best possible educational        
experience for our pupils. You can access the survey here:  
https://edurio.com/poll/uM7qeh  
 
Thank you in advance for your participation and for being an integral part of 
our school community. 

WOW Learners: 
1st March 2024 / 8th March 2024                                                   
Ash: Eryn H and Denzel K 
Elm: Gabriel H and Jaiden G 
Oak: Maci Rae G and Rosie S 
Elder: Thomas B and Jessica C 
Holly: Paige W and Oliver C 
Maple: Layla W and Isabelle L 
Aspen: Georgia L and Aimee-Leigh L 
Cedar: Bradley D and Isabelle A 
Rowan: De’Andre F and Harry N 
Chestnut: Scarlett D-B and Summer T 
Sycamore: Esmee F and Zara K 
Willow: Amelia H and Paighton E 
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NEWS 

 

    YEAR 3—

STEPPING OUT 
 

Year 3 completed their 

Stepping Out work this 

week. This entailed  

being taught about 

road safety and then 

being assessed on 

this. Well done to all 

of our children for 

completing this so 

well. Thank you also 

to parents who        

volunteered their  

support. Well done 

all! 

Attendance so far (up to 8.3.24): 
 

                  Year 3: 95.4% 
                  Year 4: 95.9% 
                  Year 5: 96.2% 
                  Year 6: 94.9% 
 

OVERALL: 95.6% 

Best attending class so far: ROWAN 96.7% 

Rowan - Reading 
workshop 

 
Year 5 Rowan 
completed a  

super reading  
lesson this week 
linked to a non-
fiction text. Lots 
of facts shared! 



Spring Dates Reminder 



EASTER COMPETITION 

 
 

 

 



PTA NEWS 



Support for those who may need it 


